
Jennifer Brandt Named Co-Chair of the PBA
Children’s Rights Committee
Thursday, July 22, 2021

PHILADELPHIA, July 22, 2021 — Cozen O’Connor is pleased to announce that Jennifer Brandt,

chair of the firm’s Family Law Group, has been named co-chair of the PBA Children’s Rights

Committee. The Children’s Rights Committee studies questions and problems that affect children and

monitors and/or makes recommendations concerning legislation relating to their interests. The

committee informs lawyers on matters concerning children and develops programs for the legal

profession to promote more effective advocacy on behalf of children in trial and appellate courts and

implement such public education campaigns as are deemed appropriate. 

Brandt has significant experience representing parties in divorce, custody, and support/alimony

matters throughout both Pennsylvania and New Jersey. She assists parties with paternity issues,

adoptions, and matters concerning assisted reproduction technology. She also negotiates prenuptial,

post-nuptial, and cohabitation agreements and mediates and arbitrates family law cases. Jennifer

represents a wide array of clients. In Pennsylvania, she regularly represents clients in Philadelphia, the

Main Line, and local counties such as Montgomery, Chester, Delaware, Bucks, and Berks as well as

others. In New Jersey, she assists parties throughout the state including Camden, Burlington,

Gloucester, Mercer, Atlantic, and Cape May counties as well as others. 
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